
 
Please contact presidents.dfptsa@gmail.com with any questions about 

how the program will work at Springhurst. 

 

 

 

The Dobbs Ferry PTSA has partnered with Awareia.com in 
an effort to return lost items to Springhurst families. 
 
Simply attach a label to your child's items and you will be 
notified by text or email when your child's items are found 
at school. 
 
A portion of each sale will benefit the Dobbs Ferry PTSA.   
 
Visit awareia.com/springhurst.html to purchase your 
labels or scan QR-code below to learn more.  
 
Thank you for your support! 
 


